Keri O'Brien

From: resqracing@yahoo.com

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 8:44 AM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Variance request

My name is Robert Crow and | have known Bill Grosscup for the last ten years. We lived as his neighbors for some
time when we first moved to Key West and his help was invaluable as we transitioned to life on this island. | write this
letter to support Bill Grosscups request for a variance to build on his property at 13 Hilton Haven Rd. After his home was
destroyed during Hurricane Irma ( over 3 years ago ), Bill has made attempt after attempt trying to get approval to
rebuild a home on his property and has been met with road blocks and denials at every turn. Please take the time to
review this request and take care of one of Key West long time citizens and Veterans of the Vietnam war. Thank you.

Robert Crow

Sent from my iPad



